
Minutes of GOLA General Meeting September 3, 2016 

  

 

 

Board members present:  Mike Rancour, H Peterson, Mike Story, Sara Story, Kathy Royce, 
Miles Johnson, Steve Chuba. 

 

11:11 am meeting called to order. 

 

-Introduction of new lake owners. 

 

Old business: 

 

-Goodrich launch:  waiting for update from DNR 

 

-2017 garage sale:  will be either July 15 or 22, Saturday only, there will be map with list of 
who is having sales, association will advertise and can also post on Twitter and Facebook 

 

New business: 

 

-Minutes from 7/2/16 meeting:  Approved 

 

-account balances: 

General: $7817.99 

Walter Israel Fund:  $2509.31 

Emergency: $2021.84 

76 members for 2016 



 

-Fish stocking in fall will done by Chris Boxmeyer. The percentage in each lake is based on 
donations by lake ($2000 total). 

 

-Elections: 

Co-chair Goodrich:  Mike Rancour 

Secretary: Jamie Borne voted in, Sara Story withdrew 

Obrien co-chair:  Steve Chuba 

Goodrich director:  Kathy Royce 

 

-Crosslake updates:  

H Peterson met with Crosslake mayor.  Mayo Roe encouraged us to join Pine River 
watershed.  Tamarack Road does not belong to city but city does maintain it, would be very 
complicated to resolve issues. Walking path discussed. We would need to pay assessment 
for path 

 

Beavers:  Constant issues, more reasonable to get permit during season--so we will wait 
until Oct/Nov. 

 

Items from floor: 

 

-Questions about water clarity:  not getting any worse, no invasive species yet 

 

-GOLA website:  Page with links to dnr and other sites 

 

-Dangerous behavior and concerns at O’Brien sandbar:  Please be respectful, clean up 
after yourselves, suggestion for cabin owners to better communicate to renters the rules of 
conduct on lake 



 

-Help is available from DNR for water shore restoration and DNR will even fund if you follow 
their plans 

 

Meeting adjourned:  11:45 pm 

 

Submitted by Sara Story 


